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19th April 2024

Year 1 Trip to Hobbledown Heath

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am very pleased to inform you that we have organised a school trip
to Hobbledown Heath, Hounslow on Friday 14th June 2024. We will
be learning about minibeasts and how each one has adapted to
survive in a particular environment.

On the day, the children are required to wear their full school uniform,
sensible shoes and a warm, waterproof coat. They will also need to
bring a packed lunch in a small, named rucksack. Please do not
include any glass bottles or fizzy drinks. We also advise that you
provide your child with a small additional snack and water in order for your child to have a mid-morning
snack. Note - if your child usually has a school dinner, the kitchen will be able to provide lunch for them.
This will need to be booked in the normal way using Parent Pay. Please indicate your child's preferred
choice of sandwich filling on the google form.

To ensure we make the most of our time at the farm, we ask that all children arrive at school no later than
8:15am. On arrival at school, please bring your child up the path to the KS1 hall where they will be
greeted by a member of staff. The coach will be leaving school at 8:45am. We will be leaving
Hobbledown Heath at 2:00pm and will aim to return to school by 3:30pm. Please ensure there is an
adult to collect your child at this time.

Upon arrival at the farm, we will be welcomed by staff who will guide us through the day. Throughout the
return journey we will be in contact with the office who will communicate with you if we are going to be
later than this time, due to traffic.

In order for the trip to go ahead we will be asking for a contribution of £30.00 per child. This includes
entry to the farm as well as the cost of the coach. Please complete and return the google form here by
30th April 2024. Payment for the trip is to be made via Parent Pay no later than 30th May 2024. .

We are sure you will agree that this trip will provide the children with many memorable experiences.

Yours sincerely,
Miss Kite
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